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For Immediate Release

TWO RIVERS FIRE CHIEF NAMED CHIEF FOR THE TOWN OF GRAND CHUTE

City of Two Rivers Fire Chief Steve Denzien has been selected for the position of Fire Chief for the Town of Grand

Chute. His last day serving as Two Rivers’ Fire Chief will be January 13.

Chief Denzien has headed the Two Rivers Fire Department for 4 years. He previously served the City of Brookfield and

Town of Lisbon, Wi Fire Departments.

During his tenure in Two Rivers, Chief Denzien shared his experiences in training and active shooter mitigation with the
department and the county. He has guided Two Rivers’ investment in new technologies and apparatus for both fire and
emergency medical services. Under his leadership, the TRFD has also established a paid-on-premise program and taken

a proactive stance in firefighter cancer prevention.

City Manager Greg Buckley thanked Chief Denzien for his service to Two
Rivers, noting his role not only in the city proper, but in Fire and EMS
throughout the area. Chief Denzien established the Manitowoc County
Training Officers Association, was an active member of the community and past

president of the Two Rivers Rotary Club.

The City’s Police and Fire Commission will meet next week to address issues of

interim leadership for the department and the process of selecting a new Chief.
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